HURER
HEIGHTS

Come Grow With Us!
March 15, 2021

Mr. Joseph Hendrix
6019 Taylorsville Road
Huber Heights, OH 45424

RE:  Public Records Request Number PRR21-044
Dear Mr. Hendrix:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your public records request submitted to the City of Huber Heights dated March
14, 2021. Your public records request states:

I would like to request the original, unsigned electronic document for the "Consulting Agreement” for
Robert Schommer. For instance, this may be a Word document with a .DOCX file extension.

Also, | would like to request who (name, position, employer) wrote the Consulting Agreement.
Thank you for your time,

In accordance with the Ohio Public Records Act, the City of Huber Heights will comply with your public records
request to the extent that the request seeks reasonably identifiable public records maintained by the City which are
subject to disclosure under the provisions of the Ohio Public Records Act.

The City is currently processing your public records request. Your public records request has been forwarded to

the appropriate department(s)/division(s) for review and response. The City anticipates having the responsive
records, if any, for you in the near future; at which time, you will be notified that the records can be made available
for your inspection and/or the records can be provided to you which are subject to disclosure under the provisions of
the Ohio Public Records Act. If you have any questions regarding the information above or this public records
request, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.

Anthony C. Rodgers

Public Records Administrator
City of Huber Heights

6131 Taylorsville Road
Huber Heights, Ohio 45424
Phone: (937) 237-5832
Email: arodgers@hhoh.org

CC: Karen Powell, Deputy Clerk of Council
Gerald McDonald, Law Director



